
Twenty-two years ago, a group of thirteen local volunteers worked together to create 

Lubec’s centerpiece park on land leased by the town, known today as ‘Flatiron Corner.’ Their 

work included planting gardens and a pine tree now used as the town’s Christmas Tree; and 

included a small kiosk, utilized freely by merchants to promote their wares and by local 

organizations to publicize their activities. Very few of the original thirteen remain with us today, 

but their vision lives on. 

 The kiosk, attractive as it was, has outlived its construction and now needs to be replaced. 

APPLE, the Association to Promote and Protect the Lubec Environment, a 501(c)(3) non-profit 

corporation, has taken on the task of honoring the vision of the original thirteen, while preparing 

to meet the needs of the future. We need to raise $7,000 to replace the structure. 

 Want to know who the thirteen were? Step inside the kiosk, turn back and look up – their 

names are all listed. We’d love to have your help in continuing their vision. Contributions are tax 

deductible to the extent of the law, your check can be sent to Post Office Box 535, Lubec 04652, 

or you can contribute on line via our website; please enter ‘kiosk’ to the comment line. 

 

 
Visit us on-line at VisitLubecMaine.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The kiosk on Flatiron Corner needs your help! We need to raise a total of $7,000 to replace it, to 

make sure it remains available and safe for the future. 


